Dear colleagues,
12t International Symposium on Targeted Alpha Therapy postponed to 20 - 23 February 2023

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to inform you that in view of the ongoing
developments with coronavirus disease (COVID-19), the 12t International Symposium on

Targeted Alpha Therapy that was scheduled for March 2022 in Cape Town has been postponed.

TAT’12 will now take place from 20-23 February 2023 at the same venue in Cape Town, South
Africa.

The symposium will still be starting with a welcome reception in the evening of February
20% 2023, followed by 3 days of oral and poster presentations on February 215 to February

2342023 in Cape Town International Convention Center (https://www.cticc.co.za/).

We sincerely hope that you will still participate to make the symposium a success with your

contribution. Please forward this announcement to any colleagues interested.

The deadline for abstract submission is Nov 31, 2022. Further details on abstract submission,
registration and housing will be sent out and will be posted on the TAT'12 website (under
construction) soon. For any inquires related to TAT’'12, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.
Pule Marumo (tatl2.capetown@gmail.com)

Please mark your calendar for a visit of Cape Town in March 2023!
Kind regards,
Mike Sathekge, Mariza Vorster, Otto Knoesen, Frank Bruchertseifer and Alfred Morgenstern

Pule Marumo

Coordinator

12t International Symposium on Targeted Alpha Therapy
Tel: (+27) 12-354-2373

Mobile: (+27) 71-144-0739

E: tatl2.capetown@gmail.com




